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January 6, 2016 
 
BY EMAIL  
 
Mr. Chris Cowell 
Chief Regulatory Officer  
Entegrus Powerlines Inc.  
320 Queen Street  
P.O. Box 70  
Chatham, ON N7M 5K2 
 
Dear Mr. Cowell, 

Board File No. EB-2015-0061 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. --- 2016 COS Application  

Energy Probe – Clarification Questions to Applicant 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, issued October 23, 2015, wherein the Ontario Energy Board 
provided direction to the Parties to proceed with a Settlement Conference without convening a 
technical conference, please find attached a number of Clarification Questions from Energy Probe 
Research Foundation (Energy Probe) to Entegrus Powerlines in the EB-2015-0061 proceeding.  
 
Energy Probe is providing its Clarification Questions now so that the Applicant will have the 
opportunity to address them before or at the Settlement Conference beginning January 12, 2016. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc.  Chris Cowell, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (By email) 

Andrya Eagen, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (By email) 
 James C. Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email) 
   Parties of Interest (By email) 


